The Kotzebue Sound Area Fishery Co-op is
now ready for negotiation for 1972 fishing
season. |f interested please write to:

Kotzebue Sound Area Fishery Co-op
Box 343
Kotzebue, Alaska 99752

We hope to have more fish buyers to nego-
tiate with us this year.

In 1970 we sold over a million pound of
chum and in 1971 we sold over 750,000 pounds
of chum.

In 1971 we were negotiating with Mitsubishi
International Corporation out of Seattle, Wash-
ington the rates were:

No. 1—%$.31 per pound
No. 2—%$.27 per pound
Salmon roe $.90 per pound

And for this year we expected a higher rate.

Wilfred W. Lane
Co-op Manager




